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Testimony submitted by September 8, 2020 would be most helpful. To

ensure efficient processing, please include the relevant Committee item number
in the subject line of your testimony.

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff
(Ana Lillis at 2707660 or Clarita Balala at 270-7668).

Sincerely,

Vamma N ki

TAMARA PALTIN, Chair

Planning and Sustainable Land Use
Committee
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